
  

NEW LEBANON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL BUILDING 

COMMITTEE 

Community Update – October 2019 

 

About the School Building Project  

This intra-district elementary International Baccalaureate magnet school serve students in grades PreK-5. 

The centrally located learning commons, equipped with flexible furnishings & adaptable technological 

infrastructure, allows for multiple zones of simultaneous learning.  The building is designed to meet the 

sustainability goals established by the Educational Specifications and to achieve a gold-level LEED rating 

from US Green Building Council.   

 Phase 2 is nearing completion. 

 Playgrounds will be inspected and operational mid-October 

 Landscaping and privacy fencing is complete as per the approved plan. 

 Plantings will continue through the fall due to the respective planting seasons 

 Phase 3 Ballfield Reconstruction is ongoing. 

 Sod in ballfield will be placed late October. 

 Perimeter fence will remain until Spring for proper establishment per Dept. of Parks and 

Recreation. 

The project has received its 5th reimbursement from the state, $1,196,911, totaling $16,935,078 to date. 

A 6th reimbursement has been submitted in the amount of $767,281, due in October. 

If you have a concern, please contact the Gilbane Project Manager, Daniel Phillips at (914) 246-4862. 

 

Bus Loop – 10/2/19 

 
  



Age 2-5 Playground – 10/2/19 

 
 

 

Age 5-12 Playground – 10/2/19 

 
  



Basketball / Soccer area looking North – 10/2/19 

 
 

Privacy Fence installed along property line – 10/2/19 

 
 

Ballfield reconstruction – 10/2/19 

 
 

Visit our website: www.greenwichschools.org/NLSBC 

http://www.greenwichschools.org/NLSBC

